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"This could obviously be a problem for many consumers since the actual products purchased were
disclosed," Collin Walke, a cybersecurity and data privacy partner at national law firm Hall Estill, told
Newsweek. "This means that customers' potentially sensitive medical information is now potentially out
there for purchase and pilfer."

Collin R. Walke  leads national law firm Hall Estill’s Cybersecurity and Data Privacy practice. Prior to joining
the firm, he served in the Oklahoma House of Representatives from 2016-2022 as the State
Representative for House District 87.
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